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Mr. Jeffrey g, St. Pierre
37 Vilifan Street
Portlend, Maine 04103

Dear Mr, st, Pisrre; Re:

The Housing Iospectfons Divi
Conservation hag recan
Property in ccajune

your property which wag
the City's Housang Code,

Ssptember 30, 1977

37 Willism Street - 116-A-18
NCP-Oakdale

Neighborhood Conservation Progran

eighborhood
ion of your

Good maintenance is the best vday to protect the value of your
d.

Property and neighborhoo

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

Sinceraly yours,

Joseph E, Gray, Jr, Director
Neighborhood Conservation

Lyl~ D, Noyes

Chief of Housing Inspections

Inspector }O' iSEIZZL_
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September 30, 1977

Mr. JofZvey K. St. Picrre
37 Willian Street
Portiand, Maine 04103

Dear Mr. St. Pierre: Rs: 37 William Street - 116-A-18
HCP-0Oakdale
Heighboriiood Couservatton Prozran

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Neighborhood
Conservation has recently completed an exterior inspection of your
property in conjunction wich the abuve referred program.

Congratulations are extended to you for the generazl condition of

your property which was found to meet the standsrds established by
the City's Housing Code.

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the .ialue of your
property and relghborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph E. Gray, Jr. Director
Neighborhood Conservation
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Lyle D. Noyes
Chief of Housing Inspections

Inspector
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